
 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
DIARY DATES 2025 

JULY  

Fri 4/Sat 5 Wymondham College Transition Days 

Tues 8 Skipping Workshop – whole school 

Weds 9 FOWS Wacky Wednesday non-uniform day 

Thurs 10 Class 4 Family Lunch 

Thurs 10 Wrentots for new Reception 8.30-9.30 

Fri 11 Wreningham’s Got Talent Show 

Fri 11 Class 4 Family Lunch 

Fri 11 School Reports sent out 

Fri 11 FOWS – End of Year Summer Disco 

Tues 15 Sports Day, followed by picnic lunch 

Tues 15 Art Exhibition in school hall 

Tues 15 Leaver’s Disco 6-8pm 

Wes 15/16 Long Stratton Transition Days 

Weds 16 Open Eve 3.15 – 6pm 

Thurs 17 CL4 performances 9.40am/6pm at Village 
Hall 

Thurs 17 Wrentots for new Reception 8.30-9.30 

Fri 18  Headteacher for the Day 

Mon 21 Beach trip to West Runton – whole school 

Tues 22 Leaver’s assembly 9.15am 

Tues 22 Last day of term 

Wed 23-Tues 2 
Sep 

Summer Holiday 

September  

Weds 3 Back to School 
 

 
 

It’s the time of year to think about September and 
coming back to school before we have even broken 
up!   New uniform with the Wreningham logo on can 
be purchased from the following two suppliers.   

However, it is by no means a requirement that children have 
uniforms with the logo on. 
https://myclothing.com/               https://brigade.uk.com 
We attach the uniform guidance sheet to help when you are 
buying new uniform.   
Please can we ask that all uniform is labelled 
so we can reunite clothes with their owners.  
Please see attached flyer from My Nametags 
for ”no sew” nametags. 

Clarks shoe shop in Norwich is offering Back-to-
School fitting slots.  These can be booked using 
the following link: 

https://www.clarks.com/en-gb/measureandfit-in-store 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
  

 

 

 

The children have enjoyed a wonderful 

performance by the Garlic Theatre Company this 

week with a slapstick production of Hickory 

Dickory Dock set in a clock museum.  The 

company always put on a fabulous show for the 

children and, as usual, there were hoots of laughter from the 

audience.  Thank you to the School Council for funding another fun 

event for the whole school. 

WRENTOTS – apologies for any confusion this week.  
The Wrentots session on a Thursday morning for the 
new intake Reception parents and children has been 
extended.  This will run on Thursday 10th July and 
Thursday 17th July, 8.30 – 9.30am as normal. 

Class 4 Parents – just a reminder the Class 4 Family 
Lunches are next week, Thursday 10th and Friday 11th 
July.  Your orders have now been placed with the 
kitchen and we look forward to you joining us. 

 Our annual Sports Day will be held on Tuesday 
15th July.  After drop-off you are welcome to head 

over to the large field opposite the school, with plans to start the 
games at around 9:15AM.   Once finished, you can join your children 
for a picnic lunch on the school field and afterwards view their art on 
display in the School hall.  Children can go home afterwards but must 
be registered out.  
 So please come along and join in the fun.  Bring your blankets and 
chairs for the picnic with the children.  Hope you can come! 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS:   Please note the after school  
clubs run by Mr Hodge and Mr Jones will finish 
next week (WC 9th June).  There will be no clubs for 
the remaining week and a half of term as we have 
lots of other events running – rehearsals, school 

play, sports day etc.   Art Club has now finished for this term. 

SKIPPING WORKSHOP – Tuesday 8th July. We have a 
skipping workshop for the whole school Tuesday 8th July.  
Please can all the children come to school in their PE kit. 

We have quite a collection of medicines and tablets in 

the school office.  With the end of term fast approaching 

we would like them to be returned home.  Please could 

you call into the office to collect any medicines that you 

may have left with us. Asthma inhalers will be returned to all parents 

on the final day of term and we will require new inhalers and updated 

Asthma plans for the start of next term please. 

When you are sorting out uniform over the summer 
holidays we would be grateful for outgrown, good 
condition,  uniform that could be used for “spares” 
in school.  We are always very grateful for new 

supplies – particularly for KS1 children.  We also love to collect small 
size socks and pants for little accidents.  Thank you. 
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Our Christian Values are  Stewardship  Service  Courage  Perseverance  Hope  Kindness  Forgiveness  Love  
 Friendship  Respect  Compassion  Thankfulness 

Stars of the Week:   

  CL1   Edmund        CL2   Olivia/Millie      CL3  Henry/Tristan          

     CL4 Abi/Bea/Henry/Francis/Elsie/Jim 

 

https://myclothing.com/
https://brigade.uk.com/
https://www.clarks.com/en-gb/measureandfit-in-store

